From: Office of the Registrar

To:

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Monday, November 21, 2022 1:38:02 PM
----- Original Message-----

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, November 21, 2022 11:03 AM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-21

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Paul Riss

-- Phone --
-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

Is a rate increase really necessary? Just getting to this form took more effort than most busy families would have
time to exert. It seems that the entire process is 'transparent' and allows regular customers of Enbridge to 'have their
say.' However it all feels very performatory. Canadians are experiencing an unprecedented strain on expenses.
Perhaps massive corporate entities like Enbridge should just adjust their shareholders expectations and give real
hard working customers a break as we most likely head into a recession.

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --





